To whom It May concern
I have a degree in Aboriginal Studies and I would like to reiterate the
sentiment that is becoming more and more apparent to anyone who is honestly

trying to improve the lot of the Indigenous people of Australia.

It has been proven that -It will never be possible for Aboriginal Affairs to
improve until the decisions are made by them about themselves.

Foisting rules and regulations on them is a very outdated way of attempting to
improve their situation.

They must be mastering their own destiny and feel that they have the reins.

Ask them what they want and how they wish to go about it and we will see quick
improvements.

sincerely
Nicolette Boaz



